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Hamilton Paramedic Senvice
Mr. Ben Roth

Dear Sir:
Letter of Reguest Soliciting Donation of Decommissioned Ambulances & First Response Units

We are a Canadian Registered Charity and have been providing compassionate assistance through local institutions, in
structured global outreach programs. Our efforts in capacity building result in and are targeted towards improvement of
the guality of life and reduction in mortality rates. We partner directly with hospitals that serve the general public and
there are no fees applied to users, i.e. for free

Ower the last 5 years we were the recipients of decommissioned ambulances and have successfully attended to
receiving the units, retrofitting, shipping and successfully oversaw them going in service at the host hospitals.

| am following up on our conversations over the last weesks in regards to our being able to deploy at no cost to the
recipients that need functional emergency vehicles for their EMS needs where none is available. Specifically, our target
is the lesser developed islands in the Caribbean. Part of our policy require first responder training as well.

The purpose of this submission is to formally request the following donation of:
* I decommissioned ambulances as they become available.
® 2 Medical First Response Units.

These units would go a long way towards building first responders capacities and thus reducing mortality rates for the
CoHmmunities.

We work in collaboration with both cur Canadian Diplomatic Representative for the area, as well as the Caribbean
Representatives in Toronto. We usually engage these doser to the time of receiving the units.

Flease let us know if you need any other information from us and in the mean time we look forward to a favourable
response.

Yours truly,
Harry Harakh, MBA.CPA.CA.
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